
TO: Mayor and City Council 

FROM: Dan Howard, Public Works Director 

SUBJECT: 325 Limestone Road Curb and Gutter  

MEETING DATE: Tuesday, June 15, 2021 

 

BACKGROUND 

The City curb and gutter at the entrance to 325 Limestone Road has 

settled and cracked.  O’Gorman Masonry Incorporated is contracted to 

install the driveway for this resident.  O’Gorman Masonry Incorporated 

has quoted $1,000 to remove 34 feet of City curb and gutter and re-

pour the same to grade.  Some soil correction will be needed to avoid a 

reoccurrence of the settling. 

 

REQUESTED COUNCIL ACTION 

I respectfully request a motion and approval to hire O’Gorman Masonry 

Incorporated to remove and replace 34 feet of curb and gutter at 325 

Limestone Road at a cost of $1,000 as recommended by the Public 

Works Commission. 



O'Gorman Masonry Inc 
 

 

 
City of Cannon Falls 
c/o Dan Howard 
 

Bid Proposal 
 
 
Remove and Replace 34 ft of curb   $1000.00 
 
 
Soil correction is extra – price to be determined 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

      

 

 

 
 

26980 Michael Ave, Cannon Falls, Minnesota 55009 

Phone # 507-263-2592 

BABE Cell Phone # 507-298-0633 
Email: hiddenrock@frontiernet.net 

 




